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Shalom! 
 
As we gather tonight to celebrate the 2024 Women of Achievement, I am thrilled to extend 
heartfelt congratulations to each remarkable woman nominated by her affiliate. Your dedication, 
leadership, and service to your Sisterhood Affiliate and to the broader BQLI Region not only 
enrich our community but also set a shining example of dedication and passion. 
 
You have each demonstrated an exceptional commitment as volunteers, devoting your time and 
energy to enhance the lives of your Women's League Sisters and your synagogue communities. 
You serve as vital role models, embodying the virtues of leadership and community spirit. Your 
efforts inspire those around you to engage and contribute, fostering a nurturing environment 
where our Conservative Jewish values can flourish, and future leaders can emerge. 
 
Tonight, we also recognize your outgoing Region Board and Officers led by Barbara Kaplan for 
their unwavering support and leadership, and we celebrate your incoming Board and Officers, 
and your incoming president, Teri Fields for their commitment and vision for the future of the 
region.   
 
May this appreciation and acknowledgement as Women of Achievement serve as a beacon of 
encouragement for others to follow in your admirable footsteps.  We are immensely proud of 
your accomplishments and grateful for the impact that you have made on our community. 
 
Mazal Tov on your well-deserved recognition! 
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